
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
14 March 2017 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

Proposed safety improvements at Brecknock 

Road/Camden Road/York Way junction 

I’m writing to let you know about planned improvements to 
the highway layout at Camden Road junction with Brecknock Road and York 
Way.  

We plan to improve the pedestrian facilities and road safety at this junction by 
removing an existing traffic island and providing a kerb build out on Brecknock 
Road. 

Our plans will create more footway space and allow pedestrians to cross the 
road in one movement. The changes will also help motorists to better position 
themselves when making the right turn from Brecknock Road onto Camden 
Road. 

We also propose to install Advanced Stop Lines (ASLs) on all approaches, to 
allow cyclists wait in front of other traffic at lights and make them more visible to 
motorists. 

The carriageway and footway will be renewed, to enhance the overall quality of 
the junction.    

A plan setting out our proposals is attached behind this letter.  

If you have any comments or questions, you can email us at 
STEngagement@tfl.gov.uk or write to us using the details above. Please get in 
touch by: Friday 7 April 2017 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mario Constantinou 
Consultation Officer 
Transport for London 

Consultation Team 

Surface Strategy & Planning 

Transport for London 
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